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Sendai  City  Kunimi  Elementary  School  PTA  

Chairman  Takanobu  Iwamoto

Dear  PTA  members

In  the  autumn  of  Minori,  when  the  rice  fields  are  waving  golden,  we  would  like  to  express  our  sincere  gratitude  to  you  for  your  continued  

prosperity.  We  would  like  to  express  our  deepest  gratitude  to  everyone  for  their  understanding  and  cooperation  in  PTA  activities.  

The  "PTA  name  holder"  for  which  we  solicited  new  designs  in  June  has  been  completed.  Please  join  us

Thank  you  to  all  the  children  and  PTA  members  who  came  out  for  the  heartwarming  and  wonderful  design  ideas.

Sendai  Municipal  Kunimi  Elementary  School  PTA-No.20  

October  6,  2020

We  have  decided  on  a  new  design  from  among  the  submitted  works.  Today,  we  would  like  to  report  that  we  were  able  to  hand  out  the  new  "PTA  

name  holders"  to  the  children.  From  the  second  semester,  please  be  sure  to  use  your  new  name  holder  when  coming  to  school,  on  traffic  duty,  or  on  

security  patrol.

Notice  of  distribution  of  “new  PTA  name  holder”
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